
 
 
 

 
  

    

 

The ComEd Energy Efficiency Program is funded in compliance with state law. 

October 6th 2021 
 
RE: Letter of Support for Cook County Forest Preserve Building as part of the Very High Efficiency HVAC 
Pilot 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The ComEd Energy Efficiency Emerging Technologies Team has approved the selection of the Cook 
County Forest Preserve Building to participate in the ongoing Very High Efficiency HVAC Pilot.   
 
Our team excited to bring this Energy Efficiency Technology opportunities to applicable buildings within 
ComEd’s service territory. For the Cook County Forest Preserve Building, the Emerging Technologies 
Team is offering an $300k incentive to support an installation of a such a system in 2022. 
 
We look forward to the results of this project utilizing the findings to design and support future Energy 
Efficiency Offerings to our customers.   
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Steven LaBarge 
Senior Business Analyst 
ComEd Energy Efficiency, Emerging Technologies   


